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The second volume of this Special Issue follows on from
the success of the first. We invite you to publish your
research in this edition of “Human Infertility and
Reproductive Endocrinology”
(https://www.mdpi.com/journal/life/special_issues/6R8
KIXVW2L). Infertility is a common clinical problem,
affecting 13% to 15% of couples worldwide. In addition,
infertility is considered a public problem, not only
affecting couples’ lives, but also healthcare services and
the social environment. The male factor is solely
responsible for about 20% of infertile couples and
contributory to another 30–40%. The female factor is
responsible, solely or associated with the male factor,
for about 50% of the cases. This Special Issue will focus
on human fertility and infertility, both at the molecular
and clinical levels, including the hormonal regulation of
male and female fertility, diagnosis and treatment of
diseases causing infertility, and the clinical management
of infertile couples.
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Life (ISSN 2075-1729) is an international, peer-reviewed
open access journal that publishes scientific studies
related to fundamental themes in life sciences. Some
papers are published individually, while others are
submitted for inclusion in special issues with guest
editors. You are invited to contribute a research article,
essay, or a review to be considered for publication.
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